
 
 

 

 
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AND ACADEMIC DEAN  

 

 

May 17, 2023 

 

Dear Medaille University Students: 

We were saddened to learn that Medaille University was closing and wish to offer any help we can 
provide. Saint Vincent is a Benedictine, Catholic, liberal arts college near Pittsburgh. We offer many 
programs similar to those at Medaille, and as part of the Benedictine Hallmark of hospitality, we 
welcome any students interested in continuing their studies at Saint Vincent. We are able to be 
flexible in the transition, as we offer many programs in an online format, which may help those who 
need only a few courses to finish a degree or have constraints that prevent an immediate move.  

As you will see in the transfer portal link below, we have set aside special financial aid options for 
students who transfer to Saint Vincent and are willing to provide dedicated advice on how best to 
complete your programs efficiently. Although the closure of Medaille is a sudden challenge to you, it 
is also an opportunity to reflect on your future and to make choices that enhance your skills and 
prepare you for success. Please use our transfer portal link to learn more about Saint Vincent: 

https://www.stvincent.edu/admission-aid/medaille-university-transfer-students.html 

Finally, in recognition of the uncertainty you are facing, feel free to contact me at the email address 
below if you have questions about what to do next¾regardless of whether you come to Saint 
Vincent. We strive to support students effectively, and I would be happy to help you assess your 
best next steps. On behalf of Saint Vincent, thank you for considering our programs and know that 
we will pray that you secure a great next option to move your education and career forward. 

Sincerely, 

 
John T. Delaney  
Vice President for Academic Affairs  
john.delaney@stvincent.edu 
(724) 805-2088           


